
From: D F
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 9:44 PM 
To: northinfo; Kees Langereis; Scott Colbourne; Dan Rogers 
Cc: Heather Kauer; Sonja Zupanec; Anthony Fotino 
Subject: Bylaw 313 and GB 3050-01 
 
  
Sept 26, 2022 
To: Trustee Langereis, Trustee Colbourne and Chair Rogers, Heather Kauer Regional Planning, 

Sonja Zupanec Local Planning Services, Anthony Fotino 
From: Deborah Ferens, Gabriola Island 

  
Dear Trustees, Thank you for the opportunity to share some brief comments. 
  
RE: Draft Bylaw No.313 – Ecological Zone Protection 
I whole heartedly support the 1st and 2nd Reading of this bylaw. Thank you for bringing this to 

fruition. 
  

-       

-       

-       

-       

Text unrelated to this project redacted by staff.



  
Thank you for your attention to my concerns. 
  
A special appreciation to all three of you for your dedication as Trustees over these last 4 four 

years and for your commitment to the special purpose of the Islands Trust. 
  
Thanks to all the Island Trust staff who have shown much grace and dignity working through a 

global pandemic!  


